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Good Afternoon councillors 

This email is in reference to Jane/Teston Condo development. 

C7 

COMMUNICATION 

COUNCIL - June 22, 2021 

CW (Closed) - Report No. 33, Item 3 

I am sure you have heard everything there is to hear about how dissatisfied the residents are with the 

proposed development of high rise at JANE/TESTON. All that we ask is that the lands be developed in 

accordance with the city's newly approved VOP 2010 plan which establishes clear guidelines for how the 

land can be developed. The city spent millions of dollars creating a long term plan for our area to ensure 

that any future development was thoughtful and doesn't negatively impact the existing residents of our 

community. 

All we ask is that developer respect these plans and revise their application accordingly. Please drop 

plans for high rise towers and stick to the current zoning. The land at JANE/TESTON is currently zoned 

for low density development which includes single family homes and town homes up to 3 stories in height. 

While making your decisions for the above land, please keep in mind how a large 12 tower building will 

impact the residents living in the area. You are going to substantially reduce the quality of our lives ... 

Thank you 

Mustafa Alidina 

■ Giotto Crescent, Vaughan.


